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Minutes for Pan-Berkshire SACRE Hub
4.00 – 5.15 pm 27th November 2019 Shute End, Wokingham
Attendance: David Taylor, Sue Elbrow, Christine Isles, Karen Butler, Angela Hill,

Apologies: Madeline Diver, Beth Rowland, David Rees, Mark Laynesmith

Agenda:

 Minutes from meeting on 17 07 2019 and matters arising
o Secondary schools have not given feedback; but then it may not have actually gone 

out to schools. 
 AA to check whether this has been sent. Thursday 5th December
 If not, it will be sent to each SACRE to send to their secondary schools with a 

covering note. 
 Progress on Westhill bid: 

o Film clip(s) and report from synagogue – the film was watched and feedback given 
on the process and the skills of the film maker

o Future venues and dates
 Gurdwara in Slough – Anne Andrews to contact Nirmal Singhil
 St Michael's Warfield – Madeline Diver already in contact
 Mosque in Wokingham – Angela Hill to contact 

shakeel.khan22@googlemail.com 
 Mandir in Reading – Mark Laynesmith to contact Raj Singh (Councillor), 

Raj.Singh@reading.gov.uk 
 Slough Baptist – Sue Elbrow and Christine Isles to contact Wayne Dixon

Dates to avoid: 
January: 9th, 10th, April: 6th-17th, May: 1, 18 – 25. 
Hub’s preferred dates are between 11th Jan and 10th March to give time for films to be finished 
before the start of the summer term. 

 Summer 2020 conference:
o Venue: Eden school is a possibility – on the A4 Bath Road; half-way between the two 

stations. Very happy to be used, but perhaps too far to the east and not near to 
public transport. Christine Isles to forward the information sent to her. 

o A neutral venue was preferred by members present e.g. a community school or 
Easthampstead Park conference Centre. Karen Butler to explore this possibility.  

o Steven Vegh to approach Brakenhale, as this is central and near a station. 

 Budget - Document to follow – after next Tuesday’s meeting with diocesan finance officer.

 AOB: 
o Newsletters – W Berks is looking to start a SACRE newsletter; using the other 

newsletters as a template. 
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 Date of next meeting:
o Thursday 30th January 2020 was proposed

Members: West Berks – David Taylor; Reading – Mark Laynesmith; Wokingham – Stephen Vegh, 
Beth Rowland; Bracknell – Madeline Diver, Gareth Barnard; RBWM – Karen Butler; Slough – Christine 
Isles, Sue Elbrow

Advisers: West Berks, Reading and Slough – David Rees, Wokingham – Angela Hill; Bracknell & 
RBWM – Anne Andrews


